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To whom it may concern

I am a parent of a child attending Eagle charter school of Nevada. My son graduated
kindergarten last year and is anxiously awaiting 1st grade. The staff is wonderful, they really
care about the students and parents. I took my son out of crestwood for many reasons. My
friend recommended this school to me and we are so happy with the decision and are looking
forward to the future with Eagle charter. 

Sincerely,
Christa Estrada
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